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KEEPING YOU POSTED IN THE ELKHORN 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 
 
I am not as well written as past presidents and/or 
newsletter authors, and if you couldn’t tell, I am also a 
bit of a procrastinator.  I have been thinking about the 
information that should be included in this newsletter 
literally for months.  I finally gave up and have decided to 
do my best.  (I am willing to consider any offers for help 
with writing this newsletter.) 
 
I would like to personally thank all previous and current 
volunteers and board members for their participation 
and help.  Without volunteers, this would organization 
would not run at all.   
 

 
 

CALL FOR HELP 
 

We need volunteers for Board Members.  We will always 
have at least two openings at each annual meeting.  Please 
volunteer to help run our EROA Association.  Nominations 
are currently being taken for the 2013 elections.   
 

MEETINGS AND MINUTES 

 
Rather than using paper and extra postage for putting the minutes in 

the newsletter, I am going to ask that you please visit our website: 

http://elkhornowners.org/home.html 
 

The annual meeting will be held May 26, 2012 at the Jefferson 

Community Center at 10:00 am.  Please attend. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMBER’S PICNIC 
Do you enjoy the annual member’s picnic in 

July? 
 

We are in danger of losing that picnic.  Jean, who has been 

our super, fantastic, wonderful coordinator for the past 
several years, has informed us that she will not be able to 
help us.  We need volunteers to organize, plan, cook, set up, 
and take down, etc all the functions for the pot luck picnic.   

 

Water Augmentation Update 
 

The water augmentation issues are progressing and we will 
keep you up to date when the resolution has been reached.   

 

BOARD CONTACTS 
Georgia Comstock President - - - - - - - - - - - - - 719-836-9600 

       glcoms_42@yahoo.com 

Art Burnham Vice President- - - - - - - - - - - - - - 303-424-4871 

       daburnham@q.com 

Cindy Hause Secretary - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 303-973-1252 

       cindyhause@comcast.net 

David Drake Treasurer- - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - -719-836-2259 

       drakedm45@wildblue.net 

Bruno Huber Member at Large- - - - - - - - - - - - 719-836-0410 

Chuck Hause Member at Large - - - - - - - - - - - - 303-973-1252 

       chuckhause@comcast.net 

 

Committees 
Security Patrol and Maintenance 

Terry Shumaker 719-836-3555 

 

Architectural Control 

Terry Shumaker 719-836-3555 

Art Burnham 303-424-4871 

 

Welcome Committee 

Betty Kratky 719-836-7020 
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